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Dear Parents, 

In this week’s newsletter, there are a few more dates including the start of Bumblebees Class’s Biscuit and a 
Book Club, how much we raised through Bags2School and the initial date for a Year 2 and Year 5 visit. 

As usual we also have some photos of some of the work our children have been completing (this time it is 
Year 6 sharing the research they have been doing in Geography about the diversity of the population of the 
world) and this week’s award winners! 

Mr Jenkinson 

Year 6 have been doing presentations in Geography to 



Attendance this week 
 
94.3% 
 
We are currently under gov-
ernment target 

a busy morning, just follow the instructions on the sa-
chet to make the porridge and then children can have 
fun making faces by adding their favorite fruits. 
These sachets are really good value and come in boxes 
of different sizes! 

Well done to this week’s Highgate Award Winners... 

Achiever of the Week: 
Well done to one of our   



vital funds but it helps to create even more memories 
that we are able to give the children here at Highgate. 

Return of the Highgate Halloween Disco 2nd November 
KS1 EYFS 1,2 4-5pm Adult must stay  

KS2 3,4,5,6 Adult must collect 5.15-6.30pm £3 
Entry price draw/drink/bag of sweets pay at door 

Individual Photos: We have Tuesday 12th October 
scheduled in for individual photos. As we have done be-
fore, we invite pre-school siblings before school to have 
photos with their school aged brothers or sisters. 

5th Biscuit & Book Club in EYFS 

(parents/grandparents welcome)  

10th Flu Vaccinations  

12th Individual school photos 

14th Harvest Service (Church) 

pm 

18th to 22nd Half Term 

 

NOVEMBER 

17th Y2/Y5 visit to Black Country 

Museum (more details to follow). 

 

DECEMBER 

7th KS1 Afternoon Nativity 

8th KS1 Evening Nativity 

9th EYFS Afternoon Nativity 

12th Christmas Fayre 

EYFS Biscuit & Book Club: Mrs Cook’s EYFS Biscuit 
and book club starts Weds 5th Oct 2.40pm. Parents & 
grandparents welcome.  

Unfortunately we cannot accommodate pre-school chil-
dren at the moment. 

Free School Dinners for Year 3: Caterlink are offering Y3 
children hot  dinners for free for 2 weeks before half term, 
we hope they enjoy the new tasty choices !! Book online on 
ParentPay. 

Black Country Museum Visit: We are planning to take children in Year 2 and Year 5 to the 
Black Country Museum as part of their topics on 17th November. To keep costs as low as possi-
ble, we have doubled up this trip so we can keep the transport costs down. Look out for letters 
coming soon with more information. 


